
 

SUMMER 2020 

THE OCA IS EXCITED TO ANNOUNCE OUR FIRST 

SUMMER WEBINAR SERIES. 

DON’T MISS OUT ON THIS FANTASTIC 

OPPORTUNITY TO STAY UP TO DATE WITH ALL 

THE LATEST INFORMATION 

WE’LL LET YOU KNOW THE DATE AND TIME 

Be sure to visit the OCA website  

for Covid-19 updates 

 https:\\ohiocemeteryassociation.com 
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